
 

 

 

 

 

• Recognition of Chair Bell, Vice Chair Kannianen, and the Committee 

members 

• Thank you for opportunity to address 

• Identify self 

• Explain dual role 

• Statement of WBROA support of oil development but not at the expense of 

royalty owner interests  

• WBROA members support passage with the proposed amendment to 

Section3. 

• Intimidation of Legislative process and the lack of understanding of the 

extremely complex and incomplete royalty statements 

• Royalty owners are very frustrated with the inability to receive 

understandable information and fear reprisal if they voice concerns 

• NDIC rule changes on July 1, 2019 display their irreverence to state govt 

• Where does the responsibility lie for the Postproduction costs being 

garnished from royalty owners.  

 

 


